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TOWN OF CLIFTON, ARIZONA 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ESTABLISH NEW LICENSE FEE  
FOR VIDEO SERVICE PROVIDERS 

PURSUANT TO A.R.S. § 9-499.15 

The Town of Clifton intends to establish a new license fee related to Video Service Providers and 
provides this written notice of the proposed new fee pursuant to A.R.S § 9-499.15. 

The following fee is proposed:  

Type of Fees Current 
Fee Proposed Fee Amount 

Video Service Provider License Fee pursuant to 
Town Code Section 115.14  none Five Percent (5%) of gross 

revenues 
 
The proposed fee is intended to recoup costs associated with managing the public right-of-way 
and is the maximum permitted by A.R.S § 9-1442 and 47 United States Code section 542(g). 

The Clifton Town Council will consider approving these proposed fees at its regular council 
meeting to be held February 13, 2019 at 2:00p.m. in the Council Chambers, 510 N., Coronado 
Blvd., Clifton, Arizona 85533.  Information about the proposed fee is available at the Town 
Clerk’s office during normal office hours, Monday through Thursday, 7:00 am – 5:00 pm. 

THE ABOVE FEES WILL BECOME EFFECTIVE THIRTY (30) DAYS AFTER 
APPROVAL BY THE TOWN COUNCIL.   

Dated this 13th day of February, 2019. 

TOWN OF CLIFTON 
 
 
________________________ 
Esperanza Castaneda, Town Clerk 
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